

MARIN COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION

1111 LAS GALLINAS AVENUE/P.O. BOX 4925 SAN RAFAEL, CA 94913-4925 marincoe@marin.k12.ca.us MARY JANE BURKE
MARIN COUNTY
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

(415) 472-4110 FAX (415) 491-6625

April 12, 2017

Dear Marin County Charter Companies:

As we approach the high school prom and graduation season we are asking for your support and participation in our efforts to promote *Safe and Memorable Prom and Graduation Nights* for Marin County high school students.

We would like to work with you to help your company to prevent underage students from using your services for unsafe or illegal activities. To that end, we have enclosed the 2016-2017 Student Activity Calendar which reflects the dates for these celebrations including Junior and Senior Proms and High School Graduation Ceremonies.

The Marin County School/Law Enforcement appreciates your continued commitment, vigilance and support in keeping our students safe and healthy during this season of special events. We will continue to sponsor and promote drug and alcohol-free activities for students so they can have fun and feel safe during these celebrations.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 415-499-5818.

Thank you, again, for your support.

Lisa Schwartz, Director \

Safe Schools and Prevention Programs